
STEM Open House & Celebration

You are invited to be the guest of Mr. Reinholtz and your student at the Hickerson STEM Lab on Wednesday, December 14th from 5:30 - 6:30.  Please come see and experience with your student what we have been working on in our STEM class this year!  We will be building marshmallow towers, breaking spaghetti, making lunar ziplines, and (of course) programming our Spheros!  

Please let me know if you are attending OR are not attending so that I can purchase and assemble enough materials for everyone.  

******************************************************************

Student Name: __________________________________

_____ Yes!  We will be able to attend.  There number of people coming will be _____ people, including my student.

_____ No, we will not be able to attend.

Guardian Signature:______________________________

